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Member, House Committee on Consumer  
Protection and Commerce 
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Public Employment 

Member, House Committee on Public Safety 
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HAWAI‘I STATE CAPITOL 
415 South Beretania Street, Room 418 

Honolulu, Hawai‘i 96813 
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Aloha Friends: 

     I hope that you and your families are do-

ing well.  It is hard to believe that spring is 

here. 

     Congratulations to Ashley Cobbs, Nevyn 

Tyau, Jamie Valdez and David Zerba for 

being selected as the inaugural class of the 

Maunakea Scholars Program. They will have 

an opportunity to travel to the Maunakea 

Observatories and complete their project pro-

posals using the telescopes at the observatory 

and the computer systems of the telescope 

headquarters in Waimea.  Also, congratula-

tions to Angelica Devers for placing 1st in 

the Hawaii: Next 50 contest.  This contest 

challenges local youth to become stakehold-

ers in our state’s future by considering what 

we can do to make Hawaii the best place to 

live, work and play.  I am very proud of all 

our students. 

     Thank you for the honor and privilege of 

serving as your state representative in the 

Hawaii State Legislature.  Should you have 

any questions, comments, or concerns, please 

feel free to contact me at 586-8500, or via 

email at rephar@capitol.hawaii.gov. 

Malama Pono, 

 

  

OFFICE OF REPRESENTATIVE SHARON E. HAR 

TEACHING OUR CHILDREN TO BE SAFE 

HONORING OUR YOUTH 

 

Outraged to learn that there was an attempted kidnapping of one of our Kapolei Elementary School 

students, Rep. Har immediately contacted friend, retired Honolulu Police Department (HPD)

Officer Leighton Kaonohi, creator of the “Officer Honolulu Keiki Safety Program.” Officer      

Kaonohi and his group, made up of other retired HPD officers and “Keiki Power” made        

presentations at Kapolei and Makakilo Elementary Schools. 

Representative Har congratulates Ms. Gamurot’s 11th and 12th grade Kapolei High School       

students as the inaugural class of the Maunakea Scholars Program 

Representatives Har celebrates with winners of the  Hawaii: Next 50 contest including               

Kapolei Middle School student, Angelica Devers. 
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SAVE THE DATES 

Saturday, May 14, 2016 

9:00 a.m. - 10:00 a.m. 

Kapolei High School Cafeteria 

Rep. Har will provide an update of the 2016 legislative state 

budget and which bills have passed the 2016 legislative session. 

KAPOLEI MIDDLE SCHOOL SKILLS USA VISIT TO THE LEGISLATURE 

Representative Har visits with the Kapolei Middle School Skills USA students during their visit to the             

State Capitol Building.   

End-of-Session Talk Story with Rep. Har 

Saturday, April 23, 2016  8:00 a.m. - 12:00 p.m. 

Kapolei High School Parking Lot 

Spring cleaning? Take advantage of free, bulk document shred-

ding.  Also, drop off your recyclable waste such as scrap metal, 

appliances, computers, cell phones, eye glasses, hearing aids, 

useable clothing and much more! Contact our office or sign up 

for our weekly eNewsletter for a full list of accepted items. 

Kapolei Clean & Green Day 
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READ ALOUD AMERICA DAY AT 

MAUKA LANI ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 

Rep. Har reads to Mr. Takahashi’s 5th grade 

class for the annual Read Aloud America Day. 

Subscribe to Our eNewsletter 

Help us save paper and postage! 
Please visit http://eepurl.com/N1vcf 

to sign up for our eNewsletter. 


